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May 25,2006

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY

P.O. BOX 268
FORT WINGATE, NM 87316

James P. Bearzi
State of New Mexico Environment Department
Hazardous Waste Bureau
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303

Re: May 12, 2006 Notice of Violation (EPA 10# NM6213820974)

Dear Mr. Bearzi,

I received the above referenced Notice of Violation (NOV) for Fort Wingate Depot Activity
(FWDA) on May 23, 2006. The two violations cited in the NOV were resolved in the following
manner:

Violation #1: Failure to maintain the contingency plan for the 08/00 Unit.
The current contingency plan for the OBIOD unit was located at FWDA shortly after the
departure of Ms. Anna Maestas and the other members of your staff on May 2, 2006, the
day of the inspection. A message was left on Ms. Maestas' voicemail on the same day
notifying her that the contingency plan had been located.

Violation #2: Failure to amend the less than 90 day storage area contingency plan for
the emergency coordinators.
The list of emergency coordinators in the contingency plan was made current on May 3,
2006.

Please contact me if you if you need any further information regarding the resolution of
these violations. My phone number is (505) 488-5411 and my email address is
mark.c.patterson@us.army.mil.

Sincerely,

?/laut'y~
Mark Patterson
BRAC Environmental Coordinator
Fort Wingate Depot Activity

cc: Tammy Diaz, NMED Permitter
Steve Smith, Fort Worth Corps of Engineers
Libette Plunkett, BRAC-AFO
Tom Turner, TEAD
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